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MINUTES OF THE MAY 29, 2014 MEETING OF THE 

MILLER-DRISCOLL BUILDING COMMITTEE 

 
Building Committee Members Present:  Bruce Hampson, Karen Birck, Ann Paul, Dick Dubow, 

John Murphy, Cheryl Jensen-Gerner, Fred Rapcynski, Ray Tobiassen, Glenn Hemmerle, Jim 

Newton, John Guth 

 

Building Committee Members Absent:  Jim Meinhold, Rick Tomasetti 

 

Guests:  Randall Luther (Tai Soo Kim Partners), Ty Tregellas (Turner Construction Company), 

Terrie Schwartz (Wilton Security Task Force. 

 

Chairman Bruce Hampson called the meeting to order at 5:06 pm. 

 

Minutes of the March 27, 2014 building committee meeting were approved. 

 

Ty Tregellas presented a revised project timeline.  The construction period has been reduced 

from 32 months to 24 months. 

 

Bruce Hampson said that the schematic design cost estimate for the project Ty Tregellas will 

present is still a work in progress.  Ty Tregellas presented the executive summary of the first 

draft of the schematic design cost estimate and answered questions from building committee 

members.  In several instances, building committee members discussed material choices. 

 

Karen Birck announced several community outreach events and asked for volunteers to work 

with her on community outreach and education. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm  


